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 Dear praying friends, 
 

Someone said, “life is what happens while you are making other plans”.  How true this 
is for everyone all over the world! 
 

Here in Buenos Aires, Argentina we had just finished our annual Missions Conference 
March 15th. Dr. & Mrs. Bill Smith were to leave for the States the next day when their 
flight was cancelled. That started a series of events that has kept us in quarantine for 
over 7 weeks.  And it isn’t over yet.  Dr. & Mrs. Smith were able to get to Mendoza the 
middle of April. 
 

We were planning on staying in their home in Oklahoma City for about three months 
and be there for our grandson’s (Josué López) graduation from Heartland Baptist 
College and our granddaughter’s (Andrea López) wedding and things were turn 
around and they ended up staying with us!  Josué will have graduated by the time you 
receive this.  Andrea was married on March 28, 2020.  We didn’t make it.  
 

We had to make adjustments in the ministry here as everyone has all over the world! 
Our first online service resulted in seven young people making professions of faith in 
Christ. Praise the Lord! 
 

Dr. Smith has taught a course on “The great sayings of Job” and has been preaching 
all services including Easter Sunday. What a blessing 
they have been! No doubt God’s plans are always 
better than ours even if at times we wonder what He is 
doing!  
 

The Word has gone out from our home both in English 
and Spanish not only to our congregation, to others in 
our country, but also to many countries around the 
world.   
 

We are so thankful for you, your prayers and support. They are essential, a blessing 
and a great encouragement in these special times more than ever! 
 

Yours for souls…  
 
Al and Marty 
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